
STATEMENT OF REASONS 
 
 

City of Newcastle upon Tyne 
Traffic Regulation (Consolidation) Order 2009 

(Unnamed Access Road off Scotswood Road Variation) Order 2019 
 

The Council’s reasons for proposing to make the above Order are as follows:- 
 
Concerns have been raised about problems of accessing units 1 and 2 at Adamzez 
Industrial Estate due to parked vehicles. 
 
This parking can lead to road safety concerns as car transporters unable to access 
the road due to parked vehicles, are forced to stop to unload on the main 
carriageway of Scotswood Road. 
 
To remove this indiscriminate parking, it is proposed to introduce No Waiting at Any 
Time (double yellow lines) restrictions along the full length of the access road. 
 
 
 


